12/03/2021
SCHOOL HEALTH SERVICE




      School Health
Tel 01642 837765
Dear Parent or Guardian

We have a few cases of head lice amongst the children in Year 1. This discovery of these cases in the school indicates that there may be others more, because head lice do not live on just one head.

There is no need to panic.  This is an extremely common problem unrelated to poor hygiene.  Fortunately treatment is simple and effective.

The way you can help:
· Comb your child’s hair thoroughly twice a day, particularly before bedtime.  This injures any lice that may have transferred to his or her hair during the day, and once injured, a louse always dies.
· Inspect your child’s head regularly, at least once a week.  Look for the white eggs (often called nits) because they are easier to find that the lice.

If you find your child has head lice, please check the rest of the family, and treat all infected members with a lotion which is available from your chemist, or from your GP on prescription. Alternatively you can use tea tree conditioner on a regular basis which is found to works well on hair.  
Most important of all, tell people about your child having head lice, so that they can also be on the look out.  The only way to eradicate these lice from our community is for everyone to be aware. 
If you need help or further advice please contact your school nurse, there is a number you can contact her on at the bottom of the letter. 
Donna Kelly
Tel: 01642 837765


